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Jack R., Teddy, Effie, Willow, Frankie B., Taron, John-Daniel, 

Oliver M.W., Keegan, Joseph and Sebastian. 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

 

A note on worship… 

Trust 

 

 

‘See I have written your name on the palm of my hands.’ 

Isiah 49:16 

This week we focused on putting trust in God. We shared the story of Daniel in the Lion’s Den. 

Daniel worked for King Darius, but other advisors were jealous of Daniel’s closeness to the king. 

They plotted against Daniel. Daniel kept his faith and continued to pray. The king had no 

choice but to arrest him and throw him to the lions. Daniel prayed. The lions slept and Daniel 

was freed the following day. This story teaches us that God will always be there – he can 

always be trusted and he will be there, even when we think all hope is lost. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

17.6.24 

Monday  

Guitar and Ukulele lessons 

Year 6 visit to Bury Fire Station 

After school Multigames for years 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Manchester 

Cathedral 

After school rounders for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Brass Lessons  

Swimming lessons 

Sapphire Class Cake Bake Sale 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

After school cricket for years 5 & 6 

Thursday 

After school athletics for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 

Sapphire class whole class brass lessons 

New Intake afternoon and Transition Afternoon 

 

 

  

  

From the office… 

 

 There are many unpaid music 

fees, despite reminders. Please 

pay as soon as possible. 

 Consents for the Year 6 Safety 

Event are on Wisepay. 

 

Sports Day 

 

The rain held off and we were able to go ahead with our sports day. All of the children took 

part and did very well. It was nice to see all of the children competing with a smile on their 

faces. Many of the children showed determination to finish their races. It was great to see so 

many parents competing too! 

Congratulations to Owls (red) who won the sports day house trophy, just ahead of foxes 

(green) who came in second place. 

 

 

 

 



Keeping Children Safe Online 

 



Wellbeing 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Milnrow Carnival 

 

 

We are taking part in the Milnrow and Newhey Carnival. Our theme is a Rainbow World of 

Carnival. Children need to dress up in rainbow colours. They can bring their scooters to ride 

on. These can also be decorated. 

 

We will meet on Hough Lane from 12.00pm. Parents and siblings are very welcome to join in – 

the more, the merrier! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes for 2024-2025 academic Year 

 

For the next academic year, our classes will be a bit different to how they are now. This is 

because of low numbers of children in key stage 1 caused by a falling birth rate in our area. 

Amethyst Class will be reception children 

Ruby Class will have all of our year 1 and 2 children together 

Opal Class will have just year 3 children  

Emerald class will have year 4 and year 5 children 

Sapphire class will have year 5 and year 6 children. 

 

Parents of current year 4 children will be told on Monday which class their child will be going 

in. 

 

All children will then be going to their new class on Friday afternoon, when our new reception 

children are here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


